
Dear Sarah and Pete, 

I’d like to thank you for giving us the tickets so I could go to the circus with my 

girl. We liked to experience new things and this was really something new for us. 

It’s a pity, that you couldn’t use your own tickets. On Friday, we can go to pub 

together and tell you what the show was like. 

All the best, 

 Honza 


